Dear Parents/ Carers, 

In line with the latest government guidance, we are required to collect reading records & books on Fridays. Books will be changed on Mondays ready for your child to take home for the week. Please ensure your child’s book is in their bag on Fridays.
Please do still read with your child at home over the weekend as it is great to keep that love for reading going. 
We will be sending homework books home on Fridays. Please could these be brought back in on Mondays. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend!
Miss Adler & Mrs Edwards
